Parent Contact Information Form

Our main form of communication with our families is through email. Please provide the requested information below in order to receive important PTSO updates on:

- Upcoming events
- Donation item requests
- Volunteer opportunities
- PTSO meeting reminders
- Class party information
- and more...

Your information will be entered into *Sign Up Genius*. You will then receive an average of 2 – 3 sign up invitations per month, depending on that month's activities. We will only send <u>school</u>, <u>PTSO</u> and <u>volunteer-based emails</u> to you. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our SMS Volunteer Coordinator, Gwyn Baker, at <u>smsptsovol@yahoo.com</u>.

Thank you. We look forward to a wonderful year at SMS!

- Please print clearly all information.
- Or, you can email the information to smsptsovol@yahoo.com, SUBJECT: Parent Contact Info
- Only one form is needed per family.

Parents Name:	
Email:	phone#
1 st Child's Name:	Grade: Team:
o nd Child's Name·	Grade· Team·

Please return form to the Front Office or to an SMS teacher. Thank you!